
From: SHAWN KAROL [mailto:s_skarol@msn.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 1:37 PM 
To: Codi Gregg <deputydirector@sd811.com> 
Subject: Re: [External] South Dakota One Call Enforcement Panel Meeting 

 

Good afternoon Codi, 
Here is a picture of the gas line we exposed at pine street.  There was one call done for the 
property and this was not marked.  I did see that I was past my 28 days and that is my 
mistake  for not calling in a new locate.  We exposed it and did no damage to it.  As you can see 
the line was less than 4" below the surface Definitely not safe in any means.  We are a very safe 
crew and always take the time to do our job correctly and always call whenever we expose an 
unmarked line.  This is the third time MDU was called out to look at lines.  The first 2 were 
abandoned and this one was live.   
 
Please feel free to call if you have and Questions 
 
Thanks 
Shawn Karol 
6056417026 
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